Mary Curran

£

From: Minister O'Brien Office <ministerobrien-housing@corr.cloud.gov.ie>
Sent: Tuesday 6 December 2022 08:34

To: Mary Curran

Subject: HPLG-MOBO-03124-2022

Attachments: HPLG-MOBO-03124-2022.msg

6th December 2022

mary.curran@dublincity.ie

Ref:

-

Dear Ms. Curran,

Thank you for your email to Mr. Darragh O’Brien, T.D., Minister for Housing, Local Government and
Heritage, in connection with your housing rent arrears query.

Your correspondence is currently receiving attention and a further reply will issue as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Niamh Redmond

Private Secretary




